
September 25, 2021

Mayor John Grant and Members of Council,

Please accept this letter as a request to continue leasing the portion of the parking area beside the
municipality’s boat launch kiosk at the Beaverton Harbour during the months of January 2022 through
to March 2022, as well as the south wall of the harbour for my cribs. The purpose of this lease would be
to continue operating my bait business, Beaver River Bait. Once again, I would be willing to pay the
rental fee and incur the electricity costs.

Thank you in advance for reviewing my request. I look forward to operating my business at this location
during the 2020 ice fishing season. Please feel free to contact me at (705) 426-2390.

Sincerely,

Justin Kouba
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